
 

WAPA Online Payment System Maintenance Begins This Afternoon 

Online payments will not be available until Monday at 7:30 a.m. 

 

U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS – September 13, 2024 – The Virgin Islands Water and Power Authority (“WAPA” or 
the “Authority”) would like to inform the public that its online payment platform will be unavailable due 
to scheduled system maintenance from 4:00 p.m. on Friday, September 13, 2024, until 7:30 a.m. on 
Monday, September 16, 2024.   

During this time, electronic payments will not be accepted through the WAPA website.   

The Authority thanks the public for its understanding.   

The Virgin Islands Water and Power Authority Communication’s department is committed to reaching, 
informing, and connecting with the youngest members of the community to the eldest, through 
meaningful, transparent and effective communication.   
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